
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Kansas City Office of Fisher Phillips Joins Mid-America Gay &
Lesbian Chamber

News

10.08.12 

KANSAS CITY, MO (October 8, 2012) - Randy Coffey, a partner in the Kansas City office, has joined

the Mid-America Gay & Lesbian Chamber of Commerce. MAGLCC is an organization that advocates,

promotes and facilitates the success of the LGBT business community and their allies through the

guiding principles of equality, inclusion, economics and education. The group’s purpose is to create,

identify and enhance business opportunities for LGBT and LGBT-friendly organizations, thereby

fostering a more inclusive and vibrant economy in Mid-America. You can learn more about MAGLCC

on its website www.maglcc.org.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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